
,_ --

.-..,
.

9
-

.

,
% ,

n ,+wg
K

OE TRO-LCG INC.'
PHONE 234 2433 BOX 535 CASPER WYOMING 82602

June 13, 1986

>$@30My~'%Richard L Bangart, Acting Chief
,,

Radiological and Safegurards Program Branch .!
Nuclear Regulatory Commission JtJN I 7 % '

Region IV [
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 - /
Arlington, Texas 76011

Re: License 49-12992-01
Docket 30-06811/86-01

Dear Mr. Bangart;

Responsive to your letter of May 16, 1986 please be advised we had mailed
the missing certificates of approval on the 7A containers by letter dated
May 6, 1986. Apparently our letters crossed in the mail. In the event
these certificates did not actually get to your desk, I am enclosing
a copy of my transmittal letter and a second copy of the certificates
so your file will be complete. I believe this satisfies the violation
set forth in paragraph 2 of the NOTICE OF VIOLATION. If this assumption
is not correct, please advise and we will respond to your further direction.

At the tir e of the inspection, our meetings with D. Blair Spitzberg resulted
in the joint determinination that in each of the instances wherein the

manifest was lacking in noting the results of the job site survey that
the survey had actually been run and the operator had not recorded the
results in the manifest. It was our understanding the inspectors were
convinced the situation had been corrected by discussions with our operating
personnel. Due to the fact that the issue remains an outstanding issue,
we have decided to notify each employee that the record must be completed
each time the survey is run. Accordingly we prepared a memo (copy enclosed)
which we distributed to each employee as an attachment to their payroll
check. This is believed to satisfy due diligence in correcting the substance
of paragraph 1 of the NOTICE OF VIOLATION.

We have made a serious effort,to resolve all the issues that resulted
from the 1986 inspection and believe all the issues have been resolved.
If you feel additional matters are unresolved please advise.

Sincerely,

T. W. Morton, Vice-President
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:g h cc: Mr. Jack Whitten
| Mr. D. Blair Spitzberg
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NOTICE OF ALL_ EMPLOYEES

DURING A RECENT INSPECTION OF OUR FACILITIES APO RECORDS BY TE NUCLEAR
REGULATORY COMMISSION THE INSPECTORS FOUto INCOMPLETE RECORDS RELATING
TO OUR WELL SITE RADICACTIVITY SURVEYS.

THE PRC INVESTIGATION REVEALED TE SURVEYS t%D BEEN RUN AS REQUIRED
HOWEVER T E OPERATOR NEGLECTED TO MAKE T E REQUIRED SKETCH OF TE AREA
APO RECORD TE RADIATION LEVELS ON THE MANIFEST.

IT IS IMPERATIVE EACH TIME A JOB IS PERFORED USING A RADIOACTIVE SOURCE
OR A RADIOACTIVE TRACER A SKETCH OF THE WELL SITE TOGETHER WITH RECORDED
DATA 0F PRE AND POST JOB RADIATION LEVELS AT THE SITE BE PREPARED AND
MAINTAINED AS PART OF OUR PERMANENT RECORDS. FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS
REQUIREMENT t%Y RESULT IN TERMINATION OF YOUR EMPLOYMENT!
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